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September 9, 2020 

 

 Ref: BF 21, 4-K 

 

Common Council 

City of Milwaukee 

 

 Subject:  Police Department Budget 

 

Dear Honorable Members: 

 

Common Council resolution 200259 directed the Budget Director to prepare a detailed 2021 budget for 

the Milwaukee Police Department reflecting a 10% reduction in its 2020 budget.  I am providing the 

attached report that discusses potential changes that could be part of the Police Department’s 2021 

Proposed Budget.  The detailed 2021 Proposed Budget will be available on September 22nd, however, I 

will be keeping you informed throughout the next twelve days on the progress of the Police Department 

budget. 

 

 Sincerely 

  

  

  

 Dennis Yaccarino 

 Budget and Management Director 

 

 

DY:cei 

 

Attachment 

 

I:\Police\police 10% cut\reportletter.doc 


